
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: September 20, 2016 
Subject: Annual Audit Report 

 

Rogers, Anderson, Malody and Scott have had some delays in completing the annual audit 
report.  They will make their presentation at the October 18, 2016 Board Meeting. 


